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September 11, 2013 

 

        

 

Diane & David Krinkie 

11390 – 124
th

 Street North 

Hugo MN 55038 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re: Order to Remove or Repair for property at 1485 Hamline Avenue North 

 

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Krinkie: 

 

This is to confirm that on September 10, 2013 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer, stated that she will recommend that the City Council grant 30 days 

for the removal of the building.  Since you had indicated that you would like to proceed with 

demolition, the City would need to see a signed contract with a licensed demolition contractor 

from Ray Anderson.  If you have any questions relating to the demolition, you may contact Joe 

Yannarelly at 651-266-1920. 

 

The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, October 2, 2013 at 5:30 p.m. in 

Room 300 Council Chambers, Third Floor if you wish to attend. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Steve Magner (email) 

 Joe Yannarelly (email) 

 Amy Spong (email) 

 Vicki Sheffer (email) 

 Christine Boulware (email) 
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